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PLANNING OBJECTION TO APPLICATION WSCC/030/21
MRS LILIAN ELIZABETH HALLT

I first came to Loxwood in 1961 to visit my then boyfriend's Parents, I lived in
Oxford at the time. He took me through the woods to watch a point to point
which was being held at Tismans Common and I thought how lovely and
peaceful it was with only the sound of birdsong.

After we married we continued to visit regularly and weather permitting we
always went for a walk through the woods. Now we live at  we
still walk through most days.

The proposed work would drastically change the beauty and peace and quiet that
we and many others have enjoyed for so many years.

I believe it would be horrific.

Regards

Betty




